






TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

Franklin Municipal Building 
257 Fisher Street 

Franklin, MA 02038-3026 
 
 
 
September 20, 2023 
 
Mr. Greg Rondeau, Chairman 
Members of the Franklin Planning Board 
355 East Central Street 
Franklin, MA 02038 
 
RE:  Limited Site Plan Review – 230 Grove St 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Members: 
 
We have reviewed the submitted materials for the subject project and offer the following 
comments: 

 
1. The proposed project involves reconfiguring some of the operational aspects of 

the site within the previous disturbed footprint of the existing and making some 
storm water improvements. No new impervious areas are proposed on the site. 

 
2. We note that the two bins shown on the second plan sheet as proposed are an 

existing condition.  
 

3. The plans should include a detail of the crushed stone pad aprons around the catch 
basin grates. These crushed stone aprons should also be noted on the Operation 
and Maintenance Plan as being continuously monitored and cleaned on an as 
needed basis as they are located within the main operational area and will be 
clearly visible to site personnel.  
 

4. The details for the frame and grates reference Town of Wrentham Standards, this 
should be corrected to reference Town of Franklin.  
 
 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Maglio, P.E. 
Town Engineer 
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DATE: September 20, 2023 

TO:  Franklin Planning Board 

FROM: Department of Planning and Community Development 

RE: 230 Grove St 

Limited Site Plan Modification 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The DPCD has reviewed the above referenced Limited Site Plan Modification application for the 

Monday, September 25, 2023 Planning Board meeting and offers the following commentary: 

General: 

1. The site is located at 230 Grove St located in the Industrial Zoning District (Assessors 

Map 311 Lot 003). 

2. The proposed project includes the construction of drainage improvements and additional 

material storage areas. 

3. The Applicant has filed with the Conservation Commission. 

4. Review letter has been received from DPW.   

5. BETA was not asked to review the plan. 

 

 

Comments: 

1. The Zoning Officer requested that the applicant file a Limited Site Plan for 

improvements that were made to the site. 

 

Waivers Requested: 

1. To allow the use of HDPE drain pipe 

2. To allow less than 42” cover over drainpipes 
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